
 

                  January 03, 2018 

To  

All Affiliated Units of AFI & Office Bearers 

Dear Sir,  

I am pleased to inform you that the Athletics Federation of India is looking 

forward to enhance the number of Athletics Coaches in the country.  As you are 

all aware that with the introduction of the National Inter-District Meet which has 

already achieved participation of over 400 districts in the year 2017.  There is a 

need of more Coaches across India to seriously take up the Coaching at the 

grass-root level.  It is decided to fulfill the needs of the Districts  to introduce IAAF 

Level – 1 Coaches Accreditation Programme in the month of May at five different 

places, Zonal Wise.  It will continue for atleast two courses in the subsequent 

years.  The First Course for the Level-1 Accreditation Course for Coaches will be 

held sometime in May 2018.  The exact date to be announced shortly after 

approval of the IAAF.  You are requested to give a wide publicity so that more 

number of youths can join this programme. The details alongwith the courses are 

enclosed herewith.  You are requested to kindly take appropriate action at your 

level.  

Mr. M.K. Pathak will be the Co-Ordinator for the courses and will continue to give 

you more information on this subject.  For the details you can also see our 

Website.  

Regards 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Mr. Adille J. Sumariwalla 
President, AFI 


